
Cloverdale Traditional School 
Weekly News 

 

 

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

November 29 – PAC Pasta Fundraiser Orders Due – NO LATE ORDERS ACCEPTED 

December 2 –Christmas Concert Tickets Sent Home (first requests) 

December 4 – Additional Christmas Concert Tickets Sent Home (second requests) 

December 5 – PAC Poinsettia Order Pick Up (3:00 – 5:00 in the library) 

December 6 – PAC Poinsettia Order Pick Up (8:00 – 9:00 in the library) 

December 6 – Term 1 Report Cards Sent Home 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

The holiday season is fast approaching.  If you have special traditions that you would like to 

share with the Cloverdale Traditional Community, please let us know by email sjost@sd61.bc.ca, 

or stopping by the office.  

Questions of the day are on each day’s announcement.  They are made to have one think about 

current and future ways of doing and thinking, They are great conversation starters. 

Basketball for grade 5 will be starting next week.  All grade 5’s are welcome. It is a short season, 

finishing in February.  Thank you to Mrs. Petrovic and Mr. Gartly for coaching.  

Swim club has two more lessons.  Thank you to Mrs. Bird and Ms. Williamson for supporting this 

programme. 

Thank you to Eva and Ria for being our MC for today’s assembly. 

I hope everyone can find time for family and friends during this chilly weekend. 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

PAC Pasta Fundraiser 

All orders for the pasta fundraiser are due to the office TODAY (November 29 by 3:00 p.m).  Late 

orders will not be accepted.   

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

1000 x 5 

Thank you for all the books that have been pouring in to be packaged in time for the holidays.  

Huge thank you to Orca Books for their most generous donation of 6000 new books.  This means 

that for quite a few months a new book can be added to each bag of 3 books.  Books can be 

donated to the pink bin in the school office.  

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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